Dear Parents, 
If you are looking for resources to use during this break, please use the for-student’s tab on our home page. Click on computer lab and follow the link to kindergarten sites to practice review concepts. Other resource information has been posted through class dojo. 
Any updates or new information will continue to be posted through dojo and email. 
